RECEIVED
OCT 14 2020

From: PSC Public Information Officer

To: PSC Executive Director i
Subject: FW: Request for Intervention Pu%ﬁ:ﬁ 1?;5;6'3 E
Date: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 12:24:55 PM C vilox

From: PSC Consumer Web Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 10:49 AM

To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>

Subject: FW: Request for Intervention

From: Mohr, Joseph E (DOR)_

Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 10:17 AM
To: PSC Consumer Web Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: Request for Intervention

| am the sole resident at 100 Hunters Trace in Fox Run Estates and strongly believe the proposed
rate increase for monthly sewer charges by Bluegrass Water Utility Operating Company is
outrageous and unfair. My current monthly sewer rate of 55.85, which is three or four times my
monthly water costs, is already higher than it should be based on my water usage. The 72%
proposed rate increase to 96.14 is far, far greater than the value of the sewer service | receive. |
believe that water usage is the appropriate basis upon which to assess sewer charges. Water usage
information can be made available by the Frankfort Plant Board and should be the basis for
assessment. | respectfully request the PSC to intervene and dismiss Bluegrass Water Utility
Operating Company’s proposed rate increase.





